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24 July 2019

David Skyrme
183 Rainui Road
RD 3
KAWAKAWA

Dear Mr Skyrme

Request for information — Our Reference IR-02-19-3912

Thank you for your phone call of 05 July 2019 requesting information about
a recent incident with your neighbour. You requested:

1. Areport on a recent incident with my neighbour. Please send a hard
copy and email. My mail has been interfered with by my neighbour in
the past.

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Privacy Act 1993
and | enclose the following information:

» Redacted case summary report for file 190708/8184

We have withheld some of the information you have requested for the
following reasons:

o Section 29 (1) (a) the Privacy Act 1993, which states that the
disclosure of the information would involve unwarranted disclosure
of the affairs of another individual.

If you believe that some of the information that we have provided to you is
incorrect, please let us know and we will consider how we can assist you in
that regard.

If you are not satisfied with our response or you have any questions, please
contact Northland Police File Management Support Officer Sarah Kennett:
sarah.kennett@police.govt.nz

You may also lodge a complaint with the Privacy Commissioner who may
investigate and review our decision. You can contact the Privacy
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Commissioner's office by writing to PO Box 10-094, The Terrace, Wellington
6143 and there are further details on the website at
https://www.privacy.org.nz/about-us/contact/

Yours sincerely

Hlonoe]™

Sarah Kennett
File Management Support Officer
Northland Police



